CORRESPONDENCE 6/14/2022 DOCUMENT NO. 03841-2022

#### **Hiep Nguyen**

From: Hannah Barker

**Sent:** Tuesday, June 14, 2022 9:06 AM **To:** Commissioner Correspondence

**Subject:** Docket Correspondence

**Attachments:** Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000; Ten Year Site Plan

Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

#### Good morning,

Please place the attached emails in Docket No. 20220000.

#### Hannah E. Branum

Executive Assistant to Commissioner Clark Florida Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. Tallahassee, FL 32399 (850) 413-6004

From: jkrabacher@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Joey Krabacher

<jkrabacher@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Saturday, June 11, 2022 9:19 AM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

**Subject:** Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely, Mr. Joey Krabacher 1721 N 20th Ave Pensacola, FL 32503-5758 jkrabacher@gmail.com

**From:** palmbeachvintage@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Louise Pinson

<palmbeachvintage@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Saturday, June 11, 2022 9:03 AM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

**Subject:** Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Louise Pinson

619 Sunset Rd West Palm Beach, FL 33401-7841 palmbeachvintage@gmail.com

From: beastybren@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Brenda James

<beastybren@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Saturday, June 11, 2022 9:00 AM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

**Subject:** Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely, Ms. Brenda James 1915 19th Ave Vero Beach, FL 32960-3539 beastybren@yahoo.com

From: tonytke@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Albert Marra

<tonytke@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Saturday, June 11, 2022 9:57 AM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

**Subject:** Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mr Albert Marra
42 Terrapin Trl Crawfordville, FL 32327-4505 tonytke@yahoo.com

From: aidync2021@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nydia Cabrera <aidync2021

@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Saturday, June 11, 2022 9:39 AM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

**Subject:** Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Dr. Nydia Cabrera
7850 Byron Ave Apt 901 Miami Beach, FL 33141-2096 aidync2021@gmail.com

From: vitaila@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Carissa Caban

<vitaila@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Saturday, June 11, 2022 9:12 AM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

**Subject:** Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Dr. Carissa Caban
4391 SW 5th Ter Coral Gables, FL 33134-1950 vitaila@hotmail.com

From: hukajigger11@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Patricia Rowe <hukajigger11

@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Saturday, June 11, 2022 9:25 AM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

**Subject:** Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

FPL wants to spend nearly \$500 million on new electrical lines and make more investments in gas power plants – all this to prepare for a cold snap that experts testified has less than a one-in-a-million chance of causing a loss of power. Florida's utility policy allows FPL to pass the full costs for these projects onto ratepayers and earn a guaranteed profit while they're doing it. This unfair incentive makes it more attractive for FPL to build projects they don't really need, while we literally pay the price.

I would rather see FPL invest in renewable and efficient energy to reduce monthly bills. Energy efficiency offers proven solutions to help the utility meet its needs while saving all of us money, especially low-income households who are the most energy-burdened. But, FPL ranks a dismal 51st out of 52 utilities nationwide on energy efficiency. We need the PSC to protect us from FPL's endless quest for profits at the expense of ratepayers.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely, Ms. Patricia Rowe 481 Andrew Dr Valparaiso, FL 32580-1104 hukajigger11@gmail.com

From: dianadestin@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Diana Hope

<dianadestin@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Saturday, June 11, 2022 9:05 AM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

**Subject:** Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

Please Art, Andrew & Gary I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mrs. Diana Hope
4022 Lauren Ct Destin, FL 32541-2127
dianadestin@gmail.com

From: medha@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mary Schroeder

<medha@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Saturday, June 11, 2022 9:00 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Clark

**Subject:** Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mrs. Mary Schroeder
19420 NE 26th Ave Apt 122 Miami, FL 33180-2231 medha@bellsouth.net

From: quikcarl64@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Carl Skipworth <quikcarl64

@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Saturday, June 11, 2022 9:17 AM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

**Subject:** Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely, Mr. Carl Skipworth 5715 Simms St Hollywood, FL 33021-2738 quikcarl64@gmail.com